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Marinduque First Saturday Movers, Inc.

4F R.G. Castelo Building,

219 Apo Street, Barangka Ilaya, Mandalyong City

  -One Body-One Mind-One Marinduque-

 

 

21 November 2021

 

 

 

PRESIDENT RODRIGO  R. DUTERTE

Malacanan Palace

J. P. Laurel Street, San Miguel

Manila

 

Attention:    Department of Environment
and Natural Resources

 

Subject:       Delivery  Truck
with plate No. CAY 9934 with FOOD PASS

https://www.google.com/maps/search/219+Apo+Street,+Barangka+Ilaya?entry=gmail&source=g


                   accidentally
spilled  questionable lumber

                   FORE-2021-00000672:
E-MAIL DATED AUGUST 18, 2021 RE: TOTO-P-                    
DIGONG-DENR TRUCK WITH DISGUISE AT
FOOD DELIVERY                                 
ACCIDENTALLY SPILL LUMBER-14 AUGUST
2020

 

 

Dear President Rody:

 

May I respectfully furnish you a copy of the referral of DENR’s
 MARIA LOURDES G.
FERRER, CESO III, dated Nov. 23, 2021, to The PENRO,
Marinduque.

 

With all
due respect, may I again inform you that the incident did not happen in
Marinduque.  It seems that the good
officials of DENR did not quite read and understand the
letter as they
repeatedly refer the investigation to the wrong office.  Please rectify by
withdrawing the referral
and, instead, start the investigation by coordinating with the Land
Transportation
Office ( Here is the referral to the LTO:  

            “LTO- Office of the Assistant
Secretary <ecg.ltoasec@gmail.com>

            To:Pedrito Nepomuceno

            Thu, 19 Aug at 5:26 pm

            Good day

 

            This is to acknowledge receipt of your e-mail.

 

            Thank you.

 

          Office
of the Assistant Secretary

          Land
Transportation Office- Central

          East
Avenue, Quezon City

          Tel.
Nos. 9219071-72

          message

            Aksyon Kalikasan aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph”,

    

 

mailto:ecg.ltoasec@gmail.com
mailto:aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph


to be
able to identify the Truck thru its Plate No. CAY 9934, an,d once they have
identified the
owner, for the DENR to issue a memorandum requesting them to explain   why they were
carrying lumber instead of food
items as indicated in the  ‘FOOD PASS”.

 

Thank you for you kind attention.

 

 

 

Very truly yours,

 

For Good government:

 

 

 

PEDRITO “Toto” M. NEPOMUCENO

Former Mayor - Boac

Former Board Member – Marinduque
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